
OUR DOCUMENTARY 

 MADE BY STUDENTS FOR STUDENTS

The documentary ‘Hope’ originated from a 
collaboration between Film Production/Photography 
Students at the University of Portsmouth and a 
Prince’s Trust Team programme cohort at Waltham 
Forest College. This project was originally thought to 
honour the outstanding work of Team Leaders in 
supporting young people to develop key skills to 
further their career goals. We had to revisit this 
creative collaboration due to the Covid-19 pandemic 
outbreak last year, we were not about to be 
defeated by long distance working relationships! 
‘Hope’ has taken an unexpected turn, it has matured 
to a reflection on how young people benefit from the 
Team Programme in such unpredictable climate. 
These young people's testimonies show the 
importance of building communities and strong 
educational projects. We are planning to continue 
this collaboration and provide creative workshops to 
support the young people on their own projects. 






